







## **Parent Newsletter** Summer No. 10 – Wednesday 23<sup>rd</sup> June 2021

There is lots of preparation of performances and the start of filming going on this week. Year six are busy learning their lines in preparation for their performance of the Jungle Book, and the orchestra and choir have started recording their production. We are looking forward to an online creative extravaganza during the last week of the term, when we will all get to watch the premieres. Thank you to all the adults who are involved in making these productions possible.

Today, as the sun shines, it is lovely to see so many classes taking their learning outside. Children are measuring objects, playing the recorder, performing stories and enjoying the pool.

## Mus Auliffo and Mus Channey

	Mrs Ayliffe and Mrs Stepney	
Certificates	Congratulations to the following people who received Headteacher Certificates this week: Benjamin, Daisy D, Effie, Kasey, Lennox, Lilah, Martina, Matthew, Mya, Peter, Sarala, Seren, Timur, Tristan J, Yageen	
Class Photo Orders	Please order and pay by ParentPay by Midday on Friday 2 <sup>nd</sup> July, making clear in the notes which print(s) you would like and how many copies of each. For each class option I is formal and option 2 is silly.  As you will appreciate, we are working to a tight deadline to get this done before the end of term and late orders will not be accepted.  If you do not have ParentPay account login details please ask the office/email Kate Challis at kchallis@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk	
Picnic Blanket Request	It's a lovely time of year to listen to or read a story outdoors. It would be great if anyone could donate any unwanted picnic blankets so classes can go outdoors and together enjoy any good weather still to come.	
Mayfield PTA Summer Raffle	Paperless tickets for the PTA Summer raffle are now available to buy from £1 on <a href="www.parentpay.com">www.parentpay.com</a> Ticket numbers will be selected electronically at random and winners will be drawn on Friday 9 July.  A list of some of the amazing prizes donated so far, is at the bottom of this	
FROM E PRINTED THE PRINTED TO THE PR	If you would like to donate a prize please email <a href="mailto:office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk">office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk</a> Small items such as sweets/chocolates, bottles, toiletries or stationary, or unopened gifts are being collected for hamper prizes at the school office. Items will be quarantined ahead of the prize draw.  When purchasing tickets it is possible to add a COMMENT — please use this to indicate if you prefer to avoid certain prizes eg: "No alcohol" or "No children's toys"	
Playtime Holiday Club	Bookings are now open for Playtime Summer Holiday Club at Mayfield for the first three weeks of the Summer holiday, including the first Friday.  23 <sup>rd</sup> July to 13 <sup>th</sup> August. Only £30 per day. All your child will need is a packed lunch and some wet play clothes. We will provide the fun with a wide range of activities. Football, art and craft, water, computer, Lego, games and more. To book please ring or email Ben on 07899 865624 or benthorpthfc@hotmail.com Come join the	

Fun!

Online Holiday Club	Immersive creative clubs to hone both verbal and writing skills in Years 4-7. Small		
doop the large dul	class sizes no more than 6 in size led by Olivia Baillieu, an English teacher with 8 years experience. To book a 'flight' visit <a href="www.looptheloopclub.com">www.looptheloopclub.com</a> or email <a href="mailto:hello@looptheloopclub.com">hello@looptheloopclub.com</a>		
Dates for the Diary	Friday 2 <sup>nd</sup> July	Deadline to order class photos	
	Friday 9 <sup>th</sup> July	PTA Raffle Draw	



## Entrants can also win a hamper full of treats and goodies!

Tickets available to buy now on parentpay.com DON'T MISS OUT!

Thank you to those who have generously donated prizes so far. There is still time to contact the school via office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk if your business would like to make a contribution towards this event.